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Subject: DOCKET NO. ll-AFC-03 QUAIL BRUSH GENERATION POWER PLANT 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I implore the Energy Commission not to approve the Quail Brush Generation Power Project. 
There are very few open, natural landscapes left in San Diego County. These areas are not only 
important to the animals but the people too. I will not get into the health and noise issues as 
I'm sure they will be brought up by others. I am concerned about the visual pollution this plant 
will create both for hikers, bikers, and people driVing on the freeway. 

I am saddened that this project has gotten this far. How was an energy utility company allowed 
to purchase this property with this specific use in mind when the zoning did not support it? The 
only answer can be that they must have expected that the zoning would be changed to their 
benefit. There is still time to reject this dreadful idea. I can only imagine if a project of this 
scope was proposed for a North County neighborhood, like say, La Jolla or Encinitas. There 
would be a huge public protest. East County is not the place to locate all unsightly, polluting 
facilities! Please reconsider. 

Sincerely, 

v~
 
Chris Travers 
595 Tyrone Street 
EI C~jon, CA 92020 , 
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